
June 5th, 2025 

Town of LaSalle 

5950 Malden Road 

Lasalle, On N9H 1S4 

 

Re: Request for use of the LaSalle Event Centre in Support of Special Olympics Ontario. 

 

Dear Mayor Meloche and Members of Council 

 

On behalf of Marjorie Sakalo, we are reaching out to request the use of the LaSalle Event  

Centre at no cost for the upcoming pickleball tournament, with all proceeds benefiting  

Special Olympics Ontario. I believe they have already reached out to organize a “play for a  

cause” PB tournament in LaSalle on Aug 23-24 for the use of indoor and outdoor facilities or 
just outdoor if indoor facilities are not available at a donation. 

This community event is being planned at a fundraiser and an awareness initiative to support  

athletes with intellectual disabilities across the province.  

In lieu of a rental fee, we would kindly ask the Town to consider this as an in-kind donation.  

Special Olympics Ontario, a registered charity, can issue a charitable tax receipt for the  

value of the donated space. 

 

We would be honored to partner with the Town of LaSalle to make this event a success and  

would be proud to recognize the Town as a key community supporter. 

Thank you for your consideration, and please feel free to contact us  

 

Sincerely, 

Marjorie Sakalo/ 

Lisa Homenick / Zone Coordinator for LETR 


